
 

 
European Mortality Bulletin, week 5, 2018: 
 
European mortality among the elderly, have been significantly increased over the past weeks, except  
in the Central and Eastern parts. 
It is too early to conclude that mortality has peaked. The decline over the latest weeks must be 
considered with caution, as this may be due to imprecise adjustment for delay in registration. 
 

Data from 21 countries or regions were included in this week’s pooled analysis of all-cause mortality. 

  
Number of deaths in the past weeks should be interpreted with caution because adjustments for delayed registrations may 

be imprecise.Furthermore, results of pooled analyses may vary depending on countries included in the weekly analyses. 

Pooled analyses are adjusted for variation between the included countries and for differences in the local delay in reporting. 

Further details are available on http://www.euromomo.eu 
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